Bord na Mona

Dear Ms. Ashling Connolly,

In relation to LR068847, | wish to apply for an extension to reply to this request until Wednesday 27
July. Apologies | didn't receive the notification and it will take some time to prepare the response.

We are currently working with Irish Water to submit to change to the Emission Limit Values of the
Emissions to Sewer which are specified in Schedule B.3 of Licence No: W240-01.

Kind Regards,
Mary Bannon,
Environmental Officer

087 6846448



